
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

Notice is hereby given that the Village of Algonquin Board of Trustees will hold a public hearing 

on Tuesday, November 4, 2025 at 7:15 p.m. at the Ganek Municipal Center, 2200 Harnish Drive, 

Algonquin, Illinois, to consider proposed amendments to the Village’s Comprehensive Plan 

submitted by the Village’s corporate authorities to the Planning & Zoning Commission for 

consideration and a recommendation regarding same. Copies of such proposed amendments to 

the Village’s Comprehensive Plan are on file and may be examined during regular business 

hours in the Village Clerk’s Office, at the Ganek Municipal Center, 2200 Harnish Drive, 

Algonquin, Illinois. All persons desiring to be heard shall have such opportunity, in support or 

opposition to the proposed amendments to the Village’s Comprehensive Plan and may submit 

their statements orally or in writing or both at such public hearing.   

         Fred Martin, Village Clerk 

 

 


